NOTICE

VILLAGE OF NASSAU RESIDENTS
COUNTY WASTE REFUSE PICKUP UPDATE
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We were advised this morning that County Waste will not be picking up refuse the week of March 17th.  All refuse will be picked up on Tuesday, March 21st.  This has been an evolving situation due to the storm, and we are doing our best to keep you informed as we are notified. For your information, the communication which we received is below:
“In an effort to clean up as much of our routes as possible, we have made the tough decision to not pick up any Tuesday routes, which will include the Village of Nassau. Road conditions are just not safe for our drivers to be out in. Next Tuesday we will take all extras for customers that were not serviced this week. This is a situation we have never been in before, but we are making the safest call for our employees and allowing the state, towns and villages to clean up the roads before sending our trucks out. Thank you for your understanding regarding this week’s pickup schedule.” 






Thank you for your patience







Melissa Turner-Bulan







Village Clerk

Dated:  March 17, 2017
